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Kadena F-35s Divert to Naha Airport

KADENA AIR BASE, OKINAWA — On April 2, 2025, at approximately 1:00 p.m., two F-35A
Lighting 11 aircraft, temporarily deployed to Kadena Air Base, diverted to Naha Airport due to
weather conditions at Kadena Air Base. The aircraft were conducting a routine training mission
in the region.

The F-35s will return to Kadena Air Base when able.

The 18th Wing remains committed to conducting safe flying operations while upholding U.S.
treaty obligations and ensuring a free and open Indo-Pacific.

Please refer questions regarding this situation to the 18th Wing Public Affairs office at
18wg.pamedia@us.af.mil.
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